
Town of Manchester 
      May 26, 2021 
 

The Mayor and Council of the Town of Manchester met on the above date.  Those 
present were Jenn Warner, Vince Pacelli, Debra Howe, Steve Miller and Kelly Baldwin. 

 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Debra Howe, Chris Cuneo and David Richardson were sworn in as Council Members by 

Vince Pacelli in lieu of Mayor Warner. 
 
 Ms. Howe nominated Mr. Pacelli to serve as the Vice President of the Council.  Mr. 
Richardson seconded the nomination.  The nomination passed unanimously. 
 

Ms. Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Ms. Howe seconded the motion. The 
motion passed unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 7:36pm. 
       

Respectfully submitted,  
Kelly J. Baldwin 


